Dike, Darlene

From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 11 March 2015 10:44

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Comment on Planning Application-2014/7683/P - obj
Gideon Whittingham

Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team)

Telephone: 020 7974 5180

From: JOHN Crouch |

Sent: 10 March 2015 12:22
To: Whittingham, Gideon
Subject: Comment on Planning Application-2014/7683/P

43 Clevedon Mansions,
Lissenden Gardens,
NW5 1QP
10 March 2015
Cideon Whittingham
Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team)
London Borough of Camden

By email
Dear Mr Wittingham,
Comment on Planning Application 20/14/7683/P - Parliament Hill School, etc.

In the light of the numerous and well founded objections to this scheme, it is apparent
that the development was devised to meet the planning regulations without regard to
the wider issues that are the proper concern of the Planning Committee and the Council
Officers. Itis quite clear that the proposed development would destroy almost everything
that makes Lissenden Gardens a fine residential element. The scheme is a glib solution to
the very real need fo expand Parliament Hill School, no proper attempt fo investigate the
alternatives, a view reinforced by the foken consultation with the Lissenden Gardens
Tenants’ Association and the decision 1o give a derisory response at the Planning
Committee meeting.

Yours sincerely,
John Crouch

cc. LGTA



